
To: Indiana State Board of Education 
From: William Ottensmeyer, Staff Attorney 
Date: August 14, 2024 
RE: Approval of Governing Body Change – John Glenn School Corporation 

Recommendation: Approve the proposed governing body plan change 

Pursuant to IC 20-23-8, the Board of School Trustees of John Glenn School Corporation (“JGSC”) 
adopted a resolution to initiate a change to JGSC’s governing body plan. After adopting the 
resolution, JGSC submitted the attached materials for the Indiana State Board of Education’s 
(“Board”) review and consideration, in accordance with the requirements set forth in IC 20-23-8-
15.  

Indiana Department of Education (“Department”) staff reviewed the attached material and 
determined that JGSC’s plan and the manner in which it was initiated satisfy the requirements 
set forth in IC 20-23-8. As such, JGSC’s new governing body plan is recommended for approval. 
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